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Horton Building Complete 
Goodrich personnel move from the attic of the warehouse and the 
old fire station at the Aerospace Center campus into the new 
confines of the Horton Building tomorrow, exactly one year to the 
day from the start of construction of the new building.  A formal 
ribbon cutting and building dedication ceremony is set for July 13. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

Plaza Set to Open Soon 
The plaza outside the Horton Building and Building 4 on the 
Aerospace Center campus will open by mid July.  The plaza 
replaces the former patio area and already looks ready to meet the 
Port Authority’s goal of having a comfortable, yet stylistic venue 
which all Aerospace Center employees would consider a big 
contributor to their quality of work life.  The plaza will be finished 
out with Ohio native plants sourced from local nurseries as part of 
a new Dawes Arboretum Sustainable Sites initiative. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/projects  

Clean Room Nears Completion 
Western Environmental, the design-build contractor for the 
speculatively-built, Class 10,000 clean room in the Horton 
Building, is expected to wrap up construction by early July.  The 
1,000 s.f. clean room is available for lease along with an 
associated office suite. 

GO TO:   http://COATC.com/HortonBuilding  

 


